
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 8 February 2007 

3. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The following correspondence was tabled: 
 
 • Memo from New Zealand Community Board’s Executive Committee. 
 
 The Board received the correspondence and requested that the Principal Board Adviser arrange a 

meeting with the appropriate staff to discuss possible projects for the Best Practice Awards. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision



